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New Events This Week 

 

2/12 7-9:30 pm 
 Carnival Commi!ee 
 School Board Room 
 
2/13 6:30-9:00 pm 
 Cub Scouts 
 Church Hall 
 
2/14 7-9:00 pm 
 Catholic Faith  
 Discussion Group 
 Rectory 
   

Weekly Events 
 

Monday 
1-2:30 pm Prayer Group 
  Rectory 
Tuesday 
9:45 am     Legion of Mary 
       Rectory 
 

7-8:00 pm EDGE 
  Church Hall 
Wednesday 
7-8:00 pm Contemporary 
  Ensemble 
  Church 

Thursday 
6:30-8:30 pm Boy Scouts 
  Church Hall 
 

Sunday 
5:00-9:00 pm LifeTeen 
  Parish Center & 
  Church This Week’s Readings  - Week of February 10, 2019 

Sunday: Is 6:1-2a, 3-8/Ps 138:1-2, 2-3, 4-5, 7-8 [1c]/1 Cor 15:1-11 or 15:3-8, 11/ 
  Lk 5:1-11 
Monday: Gn 1:1-19/Ps 104:1-2a, 5-6, 10 and 12, 24 and 35c [31b]/Mk 6:53-56 
Tuesday: Gn 1:20—2:4a/Ps 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 [2ab]/Mk 7:1-13 
Wednesday: Gn 2:4b-9, 15-17/Ps 104:1-2a, 27-28, 29bc-30 [1a]/Mk 7:14-23 
Thursday: Gn 2:18-25/Ps 128:1-2, 3, 4-5 [cf. 1a]/Mk 7:24-30 
Friday: Gn 3:1-8/Ps 32:1-2, 5, 6, 7 [1a]/Mk 7:31-37 
Saturday: Gn 3:9-24/Ps 90:2, 3-4abc, 5-6, 12-13 [1]/Mk 8:1-10 
Next Sunday: Jer 17:5-8/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4, 6 [40:5a]/1 Cor 15:12, 16-20/ 
  Lk 6:17, 20-26  



     
   

 

Dear Parishioners, 

Last Saturday, February 2, was an even!ul day.  Besides 
Punxsutawney Phil not seeing his shadow, we were busy with a number of ac-
"vi"es here at Queen of Heaven, some planned and others not.  There were 
the usual Saturday morning Faith Forma"on classes, our Saturday evening 
Masses, and then Home School Guild’s Meat Raffle.  A couple other things, 
however, came up unexpectedly.  First, our weekly bulle"ns did not arrive un"l 
a$er the two evening Masses were complete.  Second, Fr. Luke passed 
through the basement of the school during the 5:30 p.m. Mass and heard the 
sound of running water coming from the school kitchen.  A water pipe from 
the first floor had burst, and water was flooding down into the kitchen.  Conse-
quently, Fr. Luke contacted members of our buildings and grounds commi'ee 
who came quickly to the rescue.  They turned all the water on campus off, and 
contacted a plumber.  A$er an hour or so, they were able to narrow down the 
problem enough that we could turn the water back on par"ally, providing wa-
ter to the convent and parish hall where the meat raffle was taking 
place.  Eventually, we were able to cap off the problem pipe and turn all the 
water back on a li'le a$er 9 p.m.  I thank all those who jumped in so quickly to 
help in the emergency.  We had some damage to repair from the pipe burst, 
but their rapid response prevented much greater harm from occurring.  There 
is always something exci"ng happening at the Q! 

In our gospel this weekend, Jesus invites his disciples to “Put out into deep wa-
ter and lower your nets for a catch.”  The disciples had been working hard all 
night without much success, and it would have been easy for them to dismiss 
the invita"on.  However, they listened and yielded a great harvest.  Jesus 
offers to us a similar invita"on to deepen our rela"onship with him, and this 
calls for a response on our part.  As I men"oned in last week’s bulle"n, we are 
offering a number of opportuni"es to help us deepen our faith this coming 
Lent.  Two of these require some extra "me on our part, and further descrip-
"ons of each are elsewhere in today’s bulle"n.  One is happening here on the 
six Thursday evenings of Lent at 7:00 p.m.  It is a Bible Study on the Book of 
Exodus, led by Barbara Shanahan, who has taught Bible classes in our diocese 
for 25 years.  The second is signing up for a small faith-sharing group in our 
new Lenten renewal program called Journey to Easter.  You could even sign up 
for both, if you wanted.  Each is a great opportunity to learn more about our 
faith and to grow more deeply in faith this Lent.   

Lastly, I want to remind everyone that there is a special gathering for all those 
who are currently serving as Eucharis"c Ministers to the Sick and anyone else 
who might be interested in volunteering for this ministry on Monday, February 
18 at 7:00 p.m. in Queen of Heaven Church. 

God Bless!  Fr. Greg 

Mass Inten"ons 
 

Monday, February 11 
7:30 am For the People—Fr. Greg 
11:30 am Mother Penders — 
  Son, Kenny & Family 
 

Tuesday,  February 12 
 Our Lady of Lourdes 
7:30 am All Souls 
11:30 am Rita Grimaldi — Daughter, 
  Faus"na Grimaldi 
 

Wednesday, February 13 
7:30 am Aria Gunia (Birthday) — 
  Your Godmother 
11:30 am Deceased Members of the 
 Grabski Family — 
  Barb Grabski 
 

Thursday, February 14 
 Sts. Cyril & Methodius 
7:30 am All Souls 
11:30 am John & Anna Kaczmarek — 
  Granddaughter,  
  Anne!e 
 

Friday,  February 15 
7:30 am All Souls 
11:30 am Thomas Nightengale — 
  Wife, Pat 
 

Saturday, February 16 
4:00pm Deborah E!erle — 
  Steve E!erle 
5:30 pm Mary Sailer —  
  Mary Lou Sailer 
 

Sunday, February 17 
 6th Sunday in  
 Ordinary Time 
8:00 am All Souls 
9:30 am Bill, Julia, & Larry Nowak 
  — Family 
11:15 am Alexander Giuliana — 
  Family 
8:00 pm All Souls 



 

 

qo!church.org 
Facebook: Queen of Heaven 
Twi!er & Instagram: qo#church 

Upcoming Parish Events 

For more informa"on about our Parish, how to become a  
Parishioner, or Le#ers of Recommenda"on, please call  

the Rectory or head on to our website. 

Community Events 

Offertory Collec"on  
 

2/3/19 
 

Regular: $15,675.01 
Loose: $638.47 

Queen of Heaven  
School Fund: $3,583 

2019 Stewardship: $16,313.48 
2018 Stewardship: $16,485.79 

Parish Informa"on 
 

Mass Schedule 
Daily: 7:30 am; 11:30 am
Saturday: 4:00 pm; 5:30 pm 
Sunday: 8:00 am; 9:30 am; 11:15 am 
Confessions: 3:00 pm Saturdays 
Holy Days: See Bulle"n & Website 
 
Pastor 
Rev. Gregory M. Faulhaber   x113 
frgreg@qo#church.org 
 
Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Luke P. Uebler   x112 
frluke@qo#church.org 
 
Permanent Deacons 
Deacon John M. Ruh 
jruh@qo#church.com 
 
Michael Dalessandro 
deaconmike@qo#church.org 
 
Seminarian 
Michael Johnson   x117 
michael@qo#church.org 
 
Rectory 
Weekdays: 8:30 am-4:30 pm 
Phone: 674-3468 
Fax: 674-3475 
Email: rectory@qo#church.org 
 

To see a par"cular priest, 
please make an appointment. 
Sick calls any "me. 
 
Parish Trustees 
Gerard Mazurkiewicz 
Nancy Ba!aglia  

 
School 
Mrs. Mary Damico, Principal  x128 
Phone: 674-5206 Fax: 674-2793 
mdamico@qo#school.org 
 
Faith Forma"on 
Phone: 675-3714 
Mrs. Barbara Maloney, Director  
barbara@qo#church.org 
 
Chris Wilson, Director of Youth  
         Ministry 
chris@qo#church.org 
 
Jennifer Frost, Youth & Family 
         Ministry Assistant 
Jennifer@qo#church.org 
 
Office Hours Vary, Please call  
before visi"ng Faith Forma"on. 
 
Music 
Mr. Kevin Capanyola, Director 
kevin@qo#church.org 
 
Bulle"n 
Ar"cles for submission may be sent 
to rectory@qo#church.org.  
Deadline is 12pm (Noon)  
on Mondays. 

Second Collec"on next week 
will be for   

Diocesan Assessment 

Cub Scout Pack 416 "All You Can Eat" Spaghe' Dinner 
Queen of Heaven School Cafeteria 
Sat. February 9 from 4pm - 7pm 
$8.00 per person; Kids 3 and under are free  

“Where are we going and how do we get there?”    
A Lenten Journey at Q of H… 
The journey is not all about arriving at the des"na"on. 
More important and memorable are the things that happen to us along the 
way.  Please set aside "me to journey and pray with us!  Join us on Thursdays 
evenings of Lent for this Exodus adventure.  Star"ng March 7.  Check the back of 
this page for further details! 

Country Breakfast 
The West Seneca Lions Club is hos"ng their annual Country 
Breakfast & Baked Goods Sale THIS Sunday, February 10 from 
8:00 am—12:30 pm at East Seneca Middle School (1445 Center 
Rd). Dona"on of $8 for Adults, $4 for children under 10, and  
children 3 & under are free. 



     
   

 



     
   

 

  

FAMILY MINISTRY 

 

Calendar Rundown – be sure to mark yours!  
Saturday PK-5th grade: There are no Faith Forma!on 
sessions on Feb. 16th or 23rd due to the February break. 
If you didn’t get the Unit 3 take home packet yet, 
please plan to pick it up before or on Friday please. 
You want to be sure to have that before the break.  
Home Study Families: packet #3 is ready for pickup. 
Please call the office before heading over.  

 
2018 Summer Program Parent-Student sessions will 
be held on Sunday’s March 3rd and April 14th star"ng 
at 6:45 and ending with the 8:00 Mass.  These are the 
two family sessions you agreed to a!end when you 
registered for the Summer Program last year.  
Registra"on forms will be available for the June 2019 
program at the March event. Watch your email for 
more informa"on on this.  
Looking way ahead:  
Vaca!on Bible School is August 5th through 9th! We are 
having such fun trying to decide on the best theme for 
this year.  We do promise it will be a blast as usual!  

Confirma"on: We received word that the  
Sacrament of Confirma"on will take place on 
MONDAY, May 20th at 7 pm with Bishop Richard 
Malone presiding. The Lady’s Sodality will  
provide a lovely recep"on in the Parish Center 
a+er Mass.  

First Reconcilia"on children’s packets are  
available in the Family Faith office. If you don’t 
have your child’s packet already, please contact 
the office to make arrangements to pick it up.  
First Eucharist Families: THIS SUNDAY (2/10) at 
the 9:30 Mass, we are celebra"ng the official  
beginning of the prepara"on process for recep"on 
of Holy Eucharist. Mass is followed by the Bread 
Party so don’t forget your special bread! Check 
your parent mee"ng folder for details. We are 
looking forward to celebra"ng with all of you! 
Home Study Eucharist packets will be distributed 
a+er Mass at the Bread party in the church hall.  
Confirma"on: PAPERWORK: it’s all due so turn in 
what you haven’t ASAP please!  
MAKE UP sessions can be arranged by emailing us 
at youthfamilyinfo@gmail.com with a couple days 
& "mes you are available and we will get back to 
you to confirm one.  You will need approximately 
45-60 minutes per session so please 
plan accordingly.  
HOPE–makes it possible for us to  
endure suffering. It helps us  
understand that suffering has a purpose and 
leads us to God. Hope cannot be sustained in  
isola!on. So share hope with each other!  



 

 

Reflec"ons from the Legion of Mary 
“I do not promise you happiness in this world, but in the next.” “Pray for sinners.” “Penance! 
Penance! Penance!” 
 — Words from Our Lady of Lourdes (Feast Day: Feb 10) 

Faith Moment Reflec"on 
 

Today's readings show us that those called to do God's will don't always feel up to the 
challenge. Isaiah, Paul and Peter all express some sense of inadequacy, accep"ng that 
they don't measure up to what God wants. But here is the key lesson. They all take the 

risk and willingly embrace God's call, giving whatever they have. Because they know 
God is with them as they turn in a new direc"on to follow Him. We may not be called to make such radical 

changes as qui-ng a job or moving to another country for God. But He does constantly call us to change, to 
con"nuously improve – to follow the example of Jesus and give of ourselves for the benefit of others. Don't 
be concerned that you may not measure up to what God wants. Break out of your comfort zone and answer 

His call.  Rest assured that when God calls, He will be with you.  
Today's Faith Moment was provided by Christ the King Seminary. You can listen to Faith Moments on  

WBEN radio 930 AM, WLOF 101.7 FM, or at www.faithmomentsonline.org. 

Adora"on Corner 
 

"In a world where there is so much noise, so much bewilderment, there is a need for silent adora"on of 
Jesus concealed in the Host. Be assiduous in the prayer of adora"on and teach it to the faithful. It is a 

source of comfort and light, par"cularly to those who are suffering."  Pope Benedict XVI 
One of the best ways to teach others about the beauty of Perpetual Adora"on is to invite others to join 

you as you make your visit to the chapel.  Bringing a family member or friend to join you during your 
visit brings great pleasure to Our Lord and many blessings to both you and your guest.  Once individuals experience 

"me before the Blessed Sacrament they o>en con"nue to visit on their own and eventually become regular  
adorers.  Who will you invite to join you at your next visit?  

Remember, our brand new Adora"on Chapel is open 24/7 (except for major holidays)! All are welcome! 

We’re upda"ng YOUR informa"on 
 

We want to make sure we have the correct  
informa"on on our Parishioners as we start to 

create new and exci"ng ways of reaching out to 
you for events and other  
faith based informa"on. 

 
Please fill out the form and return it in the  

collec"on or by mailing it to or dropping it off at 
the Rectory. 

 
You can also update your informa"on  

electronically by visi"ng our website at: 
 

www.qo#church.org 
 

And clicking on the “Update My Informa"on” 
bu!on 

 

Last Name:_____________________________________ 

Family Members: ________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________ 

_______________________________________________ 

City: _________________________     Zip: ________ 

Best Phone #:________________________ 

Alterna"ve Phone #:_____________________ 

eMail:______________________________________ 

Alterna"ve eMail:_____________________________ 

□ I am no longer a Parishioner 
□ I am not yet a Parishioner but would like to register 
□ Please keep my informa"on Private 


